
338 S. Western Avenue 

Los Angeles 5, California 

DUnkirk 8-2354 December 28, 1960 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very interesting letter in 
regard to the good reception you received from 
KGBS Radio Station, Los Angeles. 

The times and programs as set forth in your 
letter were exactly correct. 

I trust that you will again listen for KGBS 
and that your holiday season will be HAPPY. 

WJW:jw 

Sincerely 

William J. Wheatley, 
Program Manager. 

A STORER STATION 


